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It has been a fresh and frosty week this week and pupils have been enjoying the 
outdoors despite this cold snap, whilst wrapped up warm and toasty. Although the 
weather is set to ease as we move into next week, we still encourage being prepared 
for the colder weather so that outdoor play times and learning remains an enjoyable 
experience. Take care whilst out and about and 
have a lovely, well rested weekend, ready for 
everything that next week will bring.
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Yusuf Ozkara	 Gerrard L

Divine Mukombe	 Isobel O

Mia Harmon	 Maxwell B

Ollie Pimlett	 Oscar B

Beau Curran	 Oliver M

Jonathan Crawford Harkness 	 Imaan S

Kleo L	 Delaney L

Ellis Smith	 James D

Patryk Karazniewicz	 Olivia R

On Friday 3rd February we 
will be raising money for the 

NSPCC and celebrating all 
things number where we will 

be dedicating parts of our 
day to lots of fun filled maths 

activities!  We are inviting 
children to come to school 

wearing something number 
related, in exchange for a £1 
donation per family. Be as 

imaginative as you can! 

Young carers
Our Year 6 pupils have begun 
weekly sessions with Cheshire 
Young Carers who take time 
to come into school and lead 
discussions, conversations and 
lessons around relevant topics 
such as friendships, anxieties, how 
to cope with stress and managing 
transitions to high school. The 
sessions have been well received 
by our Year 6s so far who have 
taken a mature and caring interest.

Delamere residential
Our Year 1 pupils are getting 
excited for their upcoming 
residential next week on 
Thursday 26th January. 
Please don’t hesitate to give 
us a call or ask staff at the 
gate if you have any last 
minute queries in advance 
of this visit. No question 
is a silly question and the 
staff are looking forward to 
creating many memories 
with your little ones during 
this wonderful experience.

Drop-in and write 
Friday 10th Feb 2.30pm - 3pm
We are pleased to be able to 
invite you into school again 
this half term for a drop-in and 
write session. Here, you will be 
able to visit your child/ren in 
class and partake in a variety of 
writing tasks with them. There 
will be the opportunity to take 
away ideas for supporting 
writing at home and staff will 
be around should you have 
any questions. We look forward 
to welcoming those of you 
who can make it.




